THE
CARTER CENTER

October 10, 2023

Wil Merritt, Co-owner
Celebration Stadium LLC
11507 Blue Heron Lane
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110

Dear Mr. Merritt,

Please accept my sincerest gratitude for gifting your Birthday Grandstand Candle Holder for President
Carter’s celebration. It was the perfect addition to the festivities and truly touched my Carter Center
colleagues and me.

The museum was excited to receive and use the candle holder during the birthday celebration, as seen in
the enclosed photos.

Thank you for your thoughtful donation and your admiration of President Carter. | wish you continued
success.

Siricergly,

s |

Paige Alexander
Chief Executive Officer
The Carter Center



